
 
 

Year 6 Military Club 
 

8th May 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer year 6 children a free after school military club for six 
weeks starting on Tuesday 5th June and every Tuesday until the final session on 10th July. 
 
This club is aimed at children who have an interest in military life as the type of things 
covered will be team building tasks, healthy living, physical activities, coat of arms, 
emergency services and armed forces, military overseas, 24-hour clock and phonetic 
alphabet. 
 
If you would like your child to be considered for a place, please complete the form below and 
return it to school by Friday 18th May. We will inform you if your child has received a place. 
 
The club will still run indoors if the weather is poor. Please be prompt collecting your child and 
they will come out of Oak Class door which is in the middle of the large playground. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Hayes 

Co-ordinator 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………...................... 
 

Year 6 Military Club 
 

I authorise ……………………………………………………………………….…….. [child’s name] 
 
from class  …………………………………………………………………………………….………… 
 
to attend the above club  
  
 I agree to collect my child at 4.20 pm from Oak Class  
 
 My child is allowed to walk home alone  
 
 My child attends Oscars out of school club [please confirm this with Oscars] 
 
Parent/Guardian signature : ………………………………………...………………………………… 
 
Emergency phone number: …………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Date: …………………………………… 

 


